April 20, 2020  
Dear Parents and Students,

I have sent home a packet for my Language Arts (English) and Math classes. Hopefully you are starting to receive them. I know that mail is very slow at the moment.
Another packet will be sent out at the end of April for May.
If you have any questions or concerns you can email me at
sraisky@wcskids.net
Be Well.
Take Care
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